

Chairman's Blog

After much effort during the summer by the working parties, our plans to improve the Phillimore Recreation Ground continues with a date now set for the playground (see below), and appointments made to progress the café.

Helen Jones





BESS

The Council is very concerned about the potential application for a Battery Energy Storage System (BESS) in Letchmore Heath. Not only would there be a loss of greenbelt but this form of energy storage has risks attached, most particularly in the case of fire.

An open meeting will be held on Tuesday 10th October at 7:30pm at The Radlett Village Institute. For more information please contact Janet Engels (07740 945 815) or Alison Rubinson (07775 631 217).





Open Spaces Team

It is so wonderful to see the beautiful display through Radlett village, thanks to the hard work of our Open Space Team. We have received some wonderful feedback from residents who love to see the thriving hanging baskets really brighten up the village.

